
Attention: Mayor and City Councilors: 
  
We are writing this letter to strongly urge you to vote against the requested Special Provisions, as part of 
the amendment to Zoning Bylaw No. Z.-1, Which states:  
  
" to permit a minimum front and exterior side yard depth of 1.5 metres whereas 8.0 is required, to permit a 
balcony projection in the front and exterior side yard of 0.0 metres whereas 3.0 metres is required, to 
permit a minimum of 46 long-term bicycle parking spaces whereas 56 is required and to permit a parking 
setback of 0.5 metres whereas 3.0 metres is required."  
  
This is a Staff recommendation which the planning committee seems to have ignored.  Please vote 
against this provision. 
  
We are not against a smaller, lower apartment building set back farther on the corner of this very busy 
intersection in Byron. 
  
Thank you, 
  
Ingrid and Jim Clark   


